Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the April 17, 1995 meeting.

Selectmen present were: Tom Davis, Peter Moore. Paula Kulpinski
was not present. Also present was Business Manager Phil Dwight.

Minutes of the April 10 meeting were approved.

Police Chief Brian Brown reported he had recieved 42 resumes for
the new police position. He presented six which he felt should
be interviewed. Interviews were to be scheduled for Wednesday
evening April 19.

Mr. Sizemore was present and requested a review of his $75.00
Yield Tax bill as the timber was for his personal use. It was
voted to abate the tax.

Peter Moore indicated he would review policy with Doug Tatro at
A.R.T.S. and show him the report form N.H.D.E.S. on recycling at
other stations in N.H,

The note from the Conservation Commission was reviewed and it was
agreed that copies of Intent to Cuts would be put in thier inter-
offfice box,

The one resume for the lifeguard position was noted and it was
agreed that additional ads would be placed in local papers.

The request for the Antrim Gym for a dance by the Hillsboro Line

Dance group was approved. They, however, must follow the policy
set for such use.

It was agreed that the Selectmen would meet with the Bennington
Selectmen at 5:45 p.m. Wednesday April 19th.

The complaint about the continuing " Yard Sale” on Elm Ave. was
discussed. It was agreed that this was in effect a home based
business and as such needed the necessary permit. The individual
will be so notified.

It was agreed that the cut off for receipt of inventory forms
would be April 18 - received in person or postmarked that date.

Phil reported on the status of requests for bids on updating tax
maps. He also indicated that he will be starting the assessment
pick-up process immediately.
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The request for restructuring the Aiken Committee was approved.
Two members will be appointed by the Library Trustees, the
Historical Society and the Selectmen. Peter Moore agreed he
would be the 7th member.

On review of the budget it was agreed that $5,000 would be
transfered from each of the Accts - Highway overtime and
contracted snow removal, to Legal Costs.

Phil was asked to write to the State D.0.T. requesting NO PARKING
sign#s on Route 31 in front of Waynos and the former Citgo
Station.

The following were approved and/or signed:

- Intent to Cut for R. Woodland and J. Hodgson

~ Current Use application in the name of David Cutter.

Yield Tax for: R.J.C. Relaty Trust, J. Forland, W. Batchelor,
B. Fitzgerald, Northeastern Farms, Swiftwater Girls Scouts and
S. Schacht.

- Abatements: (Yield Tax Corrections) Annabella Morse, and
Eleanor Valeriani.

Regpectfully submitted, Philip Dwight



